April 16, 2007
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on April 16, 2007, at 7:30 p.m.
The call to order by Mayor Warren was followed by the flag salute. Councilmembers
present were Madler, Holyk, Marbut, and Weldon. Councilmember Stewart was absent.
There were visitors present.

There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Madler to approve the minutes of the
April 2, 2007 meeting. Motion Carried.

There was no citizen communication.
Old Business:

There was a discussion on the proposed Real Estate Purchase And Sale
Agreement. There was a motion by Weldon, seconded by Marbut to authorize the Mayor
to sign the Real Estate Purchase And Sale Agreement for the property at 202 W.
Cushman Street. Motion Carried.

New Business:

The new C-TRAN Executive Director/CEO, Jeff Hamm, was present to introduce
himself and share information about upcoming route changes for Yacolt.

The owners of Accurate Plastics, Inc., Tim and Jenell Wedding, were present to
discuss their plans to relocate their business to the property at 415 N. Amboy Avenue.
The zoning for the property will allow the relocation of the business.

There was a motion by Weldon, seconded by Marbut to accept the March, 2007
Treasurer’s Report as presented. Motion Carried.

Mayor Warren informed the Council that the recent spring clean up event was a
success.

There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Holyk to approve warrants #10760
through #10769 as follows: Current Expense - $6,211.98; Fire Department - $203.88;
Parks Department - $102.48; City Street - $570.33; Cemetery - $17.78; and Stormwater -
$49.52. Motion Carried.

Mayor Warren declared the meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.
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